ANNOUNCEMENTS
Monday, February 28th, 2022
B Day 

Monday	- PHS Student Council Mtg, HR, Art Room

Tuesday

Wednesday	- PHS History Club Mtg, HR, Mr. Boren’s Room
- PHS After Prom Parent Mtg, 6:30pm, Media Center
- PCC Band Rehearsal, 6:30pm, Band Room

Thursday	- PHS Book Club Mtg, HR, Media Center
- PHS Gamer’s Club Mtg, 3:30-5:30pm, Mr. Heffington’s Room

Friday		- PHS B & G Track @ IC CANCELED

Saturday	- PHS IHSA Solo & Ensemble Music Contest

HAPPY BIRTHDAY today to Stormie Bergman and HAPPY Belated BIRTHDAY to Vinny Olson, Kincade Risley, Landon Robinson, Ben Sharrow, Sarah Sharrow and Jonah Thomas!

Today's Lunch Menu:  Chef Salad or Italian Subs, Chips, Seasoned Corn and Fruit Cup.

Ms. Himmelman’s 3B algebra 1 class needs to take first lunch because of their test.

Congrats to the February Saukee Yearbook Staff Member of the Month, Marissa Burdick.

All Library "Late Fees" are due by Fri. March 11th.

Students have chromebook chargers that have not been returned.  Please return them they are overdue.

History Club will meet Wednesday during homeroom in Mr. Boren's room.  Work on Trivia night questions and bring your chromebook to the meeting.

There will be a Junior Class officers meeting at 7:45am on Wednesday! Please be prompt, and come with your theme ideas!

Anyone interested in purchasing PHS Bass Fishing gear (t-shirts/sweatshirts/hats/joggers), stop by the main office for an order form.  Orders are due this Wed. March 2nd.  

GAMERS' CLUB will meet from 3:30 to 5:30 in Mr. Heffington's room on Thursday.  Everyone is invited to stop in and play some games of skill and strategy.  It is a fun and relaxing time.
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The 2020 Ty Rylander Memorial Redneck Run 5K Run & Walk will be held on Saturday, March 19th.  Registration forms can be found in main office and are due tomorrow, Mar 1st (In order to guarantee a t-shirt).  For more information, contact Lisa Welbourne at lkwelbourne@hotmail.com.

HAVE AN AWESOME SAUKEE WEEK!
